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The Derby High School 

Weekly Roundup 

WC 8th January 2024  
 

WE HAD AN EXCELLENT FIRST FULL WEEK BACK AT THE 

DERBY. STAFF AND STUDENTS HAD A WELL-RESTED 

BREAK AND WE’RE READY FOR THE SPRING TERM! 
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James Frith inspired students with a superb workshop 

exploring which principles of public life are central to 

school life. Students are now busy working on their 

response - watch this space! 
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A reminder that our next Friends of The Derby meeting 

will be held on Tuesday 16th January, 6-7pm. This is a 

fantastic opportunity to engage with the school, 

influence our practice and meet other parents. I 

warmly encourage you to join us.  

 

Email lprovoost@thederbyhighschool.co.uk 
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The cast of Beauty and The Beast thoroughly enjoyed 

their trip to Hamilton on Wednesday 

 

 


